
 

Transportation Commission Micro-Mobility Committee 
Meeting Dates 

All Meetings Will be Held in the Second Floor Council Workroom of the Guy C. 
Larcom Jr. City Hall Building, 301 E. Huron St. at 11:00 a.m. 

 

December 5, 2018 

December 17, 2018 

 

Kayla Coleman 
Systems Planning Unit 
301 E. Huron St. 
(734)794-6430 x 43728 
Posted: November 19, 2018 

All persons are encouraged to participate in public meetings. Accommodations, including sign 
language interpreters, may be arranged by contacting the City Clerk's office at 734.794.6140; via 
email to: cityclerk@a2gov.org; or by written request addressed and mailed or delivered to:  

City Clerk's Office 
301 E. Huron St. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104  

Requests made with less than two business days notice may not be able to be accommodated. 


